
MTC MC Report 
August 9, 2017 

5:30 pm 
 

We welcomed our new General Manager Chris Horne to our meeting. 
Chris shared positive feedback from his and other's first impressions at MTC. 

He heard from USTA District Staff how pleased they were with the District 
Event held at MTC last weekend. Many players wish to return to MTC for 

district playoffs. Players and Chris noted high energy, family friendly 
atmosphere and large number of member volunteers. Chris inquired about 

MC Goals and noted they are posted on our webpage. Chris's goal is to reach 
membership capacity of 325. 

 
New Members Event: All New Members, Sponsors, Board, Tennis 

Organizers and Office Staff are included in the August 27th New Member 

Event from 4 -7 pm. Chris Horne will send out the invitations, organize the 
food and beverages and ask the Pros to manage a round robin tennis. The 

new members will have food complimentary, otherwise food and drink will 
be charged to those attending. 

 
Sponsor Awards: Sponsors will receive their recognition at the new 

member event. 
 

Board Approval of MC Recommendations: The Board approved all Guest 
Policy and Sponsorship Award recommendations  but for tabling the Junior 

Guest Policy. (See July Report of Recommendations). 
 

Membership Update: There are 34 new members year to date and 24 new 
memberships: 8 family, 16 single and 3 junior/associate. 

 

Mixed Doubles: Sandra Scott and Marty Resnick will manage mixed 
doubles on Wednesday afternoons for 3.5/4.0 players starting August 23rd 

@ 5 pm followed by Happy Hour in the Beer Garden. Jules Lennon will 
manage the 3.0/3.5 Mixed Doubles through the Social Committee and Herb 

Gottleib will continue Sunday mornings mixed. 
 

Membership Category Study: Lisa Cush will be conducting a meeting 
review various membership categories Thursday, August 10 @ 6:30 pm. The 

Committee suggested considerations for more tennis play under the social 
category and lowering the senior age limit and eliminating tenure. 

 
NonMember Policy: Chris will research the nonmember policy managed by 

the tennis committee and report back next month. 
 



Member Value Study: Linda will forward Michelle Verloop's Value Study to 
Chris for placing the study on a fall Board Meeting.  

 
Business Directory: We will address the Business Directory in the Fall. 

 
New Members on Committees: We encourage Committee chairs to invite 

new members to join their committees. 
 

New Meeting: September 20th @ 5:30 pm.(Note 3rd Wednesday) 
 

Attending: Chris Horne, Lisa Cush, Katharine Fisher, Shari Havasi, Larry 
LeVine, and Linda Gordon 

 
Linda Gordon 
MTC MC Chair 
 


